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FENNS LANE: PLANNING APPEAL ON 30 & 31 MARCH 

 

Dear WEAG supporters, 

The Planning Inspectorate has determined the dates for the Hearing of the 
appeal against the Borough Council’s refusal of permission to build 74 
dwellings at Fenns Lane: 30 and 31 March.  

The Hearing will be held ‘virtually’ using the Microsoft Teams software. 
Residents may ask to participate - email the request to: 

ve.rt@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

quoting appeal reference APP/D3640/W/20/3251262, concerning land at 
Rosedene Farm and south of Fenns Lane, West End, Woking. Details of the 
event will then be sent to you. 

The Inspectorate has arranged several familiarisation sessions for 
participants, to ensure understanding of how to use Teams and the 
etiquette to adopt during the Hearing. These sessions will be short (around 
45 minutes) and are for participants at any of several Hearings, not just the 
one for the Fenns Lane appeal. Details will be provided on being registered 
as a participant in the Hearing. 

WEAG and West End Village Society will both be represented at the Hearing. 

Meanwhile keep safe. 

Guy 

 

Guy Consterdine 
Chairman, WEAG 
contact@weag.info 


